
Probus Friendship Day – Cranbourne Races  

18th July 2024 

Comments and Photos courtesy Peter Roberts. 

 

Eleven members of our Club participated in the 2024 PAV Friendship Day function held at 

Cranbourne Racecourse on 18 July. Unfortunately, due to 50mm of rain in the previous two 

days the race meeting itself had to be transferred to the “All Weather Synthetic Track” at 

Pakenham and there were no public betting facilities in operation at Cranbourne, but 

nevertheless judging from the amount of noise in the Legends Room a great time was had 

by all attendees. The function was in the form of a “Christmas in July” luncheon, the food 

was acceptable in both quantity and quality and the beverages OK in quality and value.  We 

look forward to better luck with the weather in 2025.   
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